
2. MINUTE 

 The panel confirmed the minute of its meetings held on 10 November 
subject to noting that the Councillor Tom Conn had submitted his 
apologies and Councillor Cathy Muldoon chaired the meeting.  It was also 
noted the Councillor Andrew McGuire had been recorded in the sederunt 
twice. 

 


